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We are ALWAYS OPEN for a private visit and tour with our Principal, 
Dr. Altonjy, to explore the possibility of enrolling at AMBS. 

We are now accepting registrations for new families at  our school for the 2018 
– 2019 school year! 

 
 
 

We offer Pre-K programs for 2, 3, and 4 year old children!  We also have a 
Transitional Kindergarten full day class and, of course, Grades K – 8!  Be part of the 
excitement here and call to schedule an appointment today…201.891.4250.  We are 
very proud of our school and would love to have you visit!!! 

 

          

        May God continue to bless our school!!!    

Sacramental Linens Ministry 
Sunday, June 3 - Noreen Jones 
Friday, June 8 - Chris Hanlon 
Sunday, June 10 - Lydia Piacentini  

                Friday, June 15  - Barbara Behrens 
 

Please Mark Your Calendars 
If anyone would like to help in this ministry, 
please call Joan McAuliffe at (201) 891-1712.  
If you are unable to commit  to six times a 

year, consider being a substitute. 

AMBS is a 2016 National  
Blue Ribbon School!!! 

COMMUNITY THRIFT SHOP  
God bless you for sharing your NEW or GENTLY 
used items with us. PLEASE, NO WINTER 
CLOTHES AT THIS TIME.  All donations may be 
brought to the shed in the back of the parking lot. 
The key is at the Parish Center.  Every donation is a 
blessing to the Sisters of Saint Joseph Retirement 
community. 

RELIGIOUS ITEMS  
If you are in need of a gift of rosaries, cards or other 
religious items, please stop by the Religious 
Education Office in the Parish Center to see what is 
available.  All proceeds benefit the Sisters of Saint 
Joseph retirement community. 

Please Note: 
Chair Exercises 

Tuesdays 10:00-11:00 am  
at the Parish Center 

SENIOR MINISTRY 

Sisters of St. Joseph Mass Cards 
Sisters of St. Joseph Mass 
Cards are available in the  

Parish Center. 

Our 8th Grade class will be graduating from AMBS  
on Friday, June 15! 

The Parish is cordially invite d to attend the Baccalaureate 
Mass at 9:15 am and the Graduation Ceremony at 5:00 pm. 

God Bless our Graduates! 



 
 

 
 
 

June Prayer 
" Summer God, you dance in on golden 

sunbeams.  
Like soil that must be plowed or turned 

over, 
So I must prepare to receive your warmth 

and 
The planting of your message in my 

heart. 
Open me to receiving the seed of hope 

And the promise of growth. 
Plant your spirit deep within me 

And make my life fruitful and bountiful. 
Amen" 

 
 

CCD Registration 2018-19  
Grades 1-8 

CCD Registration forms were emailed 
several weeks ago. May 1st was the 
registration deadline. Please add the $40 
late fee when registering. 
 

Our Summer Program is now full. 
Please register for the Fall Program or 
Home study. 
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Confirmation Candidates 
Registration for Confirmation 
candidates for 2019 was 
emailed 5 weeks ago. Please 
check your inbox and register 

ASAP to get your program choice. The 
June session is now full. There are still 
openings in both the August session and 
the Fall. Spaces are filled on a first 
come, first serve basis. 

The RCIA (Rite of 
Christian Initiation of 
Adults) is a formation 
process for those 
seeking to become 
Catholic and for those 
Catholics wishing to 
c o m p l e t e  t h e i r 

Sacraments of Initiation (Confirmation 
and First Eucharist).  The Most Blessed 
Sacrament RCIA begins a new 
formation year in October.  Join with 
others who are interested in learning 
about Catholic Christianity as we 
explore who we are, what we believe, 
how we pray, and how we live our lives 
as a community of believers.  If you are 
interested in learning more about RCIA 
at Most Blessed Sacrament, contact 
Father John Job at 201-891-4200  
x 280. 

Body and Blood  
of Christ 

 

This feast is also known by its 
Latin name:  Corpus Christi.  
To recall the institution of the 
Eucharist on Holy Thursday, 

when sorrow over the Passion, the prime 
thought during Holy Week, hinders a proper 
celebration, this feast was established and is 
celebrated on the Thursday (or Sunday) after 
Trinity Sunday.  It owes its origin to the progres-
sive development of worship and devotion to the 
Blessed Eucharist during the Middle Ages and 
to a revelation to S. Juliana of Liege where it 
was first celebrated as a local feast:  in 1264 it 
was extended to the Universal Church. 
 
On this feast, we give special thanks and praise 
to God for this sublime gift of His Body and 
Blood that Christ left to us at the Last Supper. 
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Part-time Coordinator of Youth Ministry (CYM) 

Needed 
Church of the Guardian Angel, Allendale, seeks part-
time Coordinator of Youth Ministry (CYM) to start on or 
about July 1. Primary areas of responsibility are 
Confirmation catechesis and programs, teen youth 
ministry and peer ministry development CYM will join 
Pastor, Parish Catechetical Leader and Music Minister 
in collaborative approach to ministry. Candidate must 
be a practicing Catholic with a minimum of a bachelor’s 
degree. Hours will include evenings/weekends. Salary 
based on experience and education. By June 10, send 
resume, cover letter and two references to: 
cpinyan@guardianangelchurch.org. 
 

Mother Seton Regional High School’s  
Home Run Derby – Sunday, June 10th  

Mother Seton’s Home Run Derby for $15.00.  Food, 
drinks & snacks will be available for purchase 
throughout the event. So get ready to swing the bat 
starting at 11:00 am with ongoing Home Run 
Tournaments throughout the day and come support 
Mother Seton’s sports programs!  For more information 
and to register online visit www.MotherSeton.org 
 

Support Seminarians 
Immaculate Conception Seminary 

Honoring 70 Years in the Priesthood of Christ 
Monsignor James Turro  

Thursday, June 21, Cedar Hill Country Club, 
Livingston, NJ 

Visit us online at www.shu.edu/go/breslin or 
contact Michael Burt at 973-275-2479 or 

michael.burt@shu.edu. 
 

Healing Mass 
Assumption Church, Emerson, NJ 
Friday, July 27, 2018 at 7:30 pm 

201-262-1122 
Celebrant:  Rev. Paul Cannariato 

“They will lay hands on the sick, and they will 
recover.”   —Mk 16:18 
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Catholic Charities Donation Bins  

at Catholic Cemeteries 
Catholic Charities Donation Bins at Catholic Cemeteries 
Gently used clothing, shoes, linens and sheets, books, 
small appliances, and other gently used items that are no 
longer needed are gratefully accepted by Catholic 
Charities of the Archdiocese of Newark to aid those in our 
communities who are less fortunate. Donation bins are 
now available at Holy Cross Cemetery, Gate of Heaven 
Cemetery, and Saint Gertrude Cemetery, as well as at 70 
other locations throughout the Archdiocese. 
 

Let’s help fill the bins to support the mission of Catholic 
Charities to aid families in need within our Archdiocese, 
and consider donating items that once belonged to a 
deceased loved one, or simply donate in their memory. 
Helping the needy is one of the most basic acts of loving 
kindness, and donating items that are no longer needed 
on behalf of a departed loved one is a wonderful gift that 
truly honors their memory in a tangible way.   Clothing the 
naked and sheltering the homeless are among the 
Corporal Works of Mercy, as are feeding the hungry, 
visiting the sick, and burial of the dead. 
 

The sales proceeds of all donated items directly support 
Catholic Charities programs for the needy.~ Recently, 
proceeds provided vital funds to purchase 85 new metal-
framed beds to replace broken wooden bed frames St. 
Lucy's Emergency Shelter, a supervised emergency 
shelter in Jersey City for single women and men that 
offers emergency housing, food, and overall care for 
those for the homeless throughout the year. 
 

For links to donation bin locations, visit ]www.ccannj.com. 
If you have numerous items to donate or breakable items 
such as dishes, glasses, or photo frames, call for a direct 
pick-up at 1-877-343-3651 and mention the Archdiocese 
of Newark. Tax receipts are available. For more 
information, contact Catholic Charities at 973-596-3985 
or DonationBins@ccannj.org.  Provide help. Create hope!  

 
     Summer Evening Bereavement Ministry 

Support Training Course  
Do you feel called to serve the needs of the bereaved? 
The Office of Family Life is running our Bereavement 
Ministry Training Support course this summer for the first 
time. Classes will be run on Monday nights from July to 
August at Church of the Annunciation in Paramus, NJ. 
Participants will be trained as Bereavement Support 
Group Facilitators. For registration and fee information 
please contact Lauren Egan at 973-497-4327 or 
Lauren.Egan@rcan.org. Pre-registration is required; 
class size is limited. Participants must meet the 
requirements of the Safe Environment Program of the 
Archdiocese of Newark. Seton Hall CEU’s available with 
course completion.  

Dominican College, Orangeburg, NY 
845-359-7800 

Wednesday, June 8 from 5:30-7:30 pm 
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